	  
Autumn 
What a fantastic summer we have had! Thank you to everyone for making it so brilliant. The children have been wonderful and it has been a pleasure to have them. The weather has definetly helped, allowing us to spend most of our time outdoors and in the cabin.

This term we will be finishing our learning about continents rounding off with Antartica. We are delving into a world of magic and make believe with unicorns, mermaids and pirates. As we blow into mid Autumn we are back on the ground looking at animal habitats and the world around us before blasting back off into space to explore planets and stars. At the end of the half term we will be creating a spooktacular halloween half term with pumpkins and spooky crafts. Before long we will be beginning our christmas plans and lighting up the garden for the longer nights ahead.
[image: Children in a pumpkin field]Boot and Waterproofs
Unfortunetly the cooler wetter weater will return once again. Please pack boots and waterproofs for your child. You are welcome to leave spares here for your child if needed
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Ofsted inspection   

	
	
	We are delighted to inform you that following our latest inspection on Thursday 22nd August, we have been awarded a Good across all areas with a glowing report I am very proud of. The full report will be emailed out to you soon and can also be found on the website. I would like to say a huge thank you to all of the children that attend and esspically those that attended on the day as well as a massive thank you to all my staff whose efforts and tireless work daily to provide the care and learning opportunities has made the latest report possiable. 

	


	September 2024 
	Sweetpeas Childminding
Latest news and bulletin updates 
	Issue 5


	Upcoming closures

	Tapestry and Website

	New 15 hours Funding 


	We will be closed on the following dates:
6th and 9th September 
We will be closed on Friday 20th December untill Monday 6th January 2025!




	Lots of information about what your child has been up to is on your Tapestry account. If you have any questions do let me know. 
Online you can find our menu, past newsletters, holiday club contracts and more.
Sweetpeaschildcarenorfolk.co.uk
	Please send me your code for your free hours as soon as you receive it. Keep this up to date.
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